
 

 

10th December 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 11 Parents’ Evening 
 
I would like to say thank you for attending the virtual Year 11 Parents’ Evening, especially after 
the last minute changes. I hope that you found the meetings useful. 
 
I am aware that some parents may have experienced difficulties accessing the meetings or 
may not have been able to participate in the parents’ evening. If you would like to arrange 
another virtual meeting to discuss the progress of your child, please contact Mr Dix, Head of 
Year 11 on stuart.dix@st-michaels.sandwell.sch.uk, and he will make arrangements for you. 
 
Once again, we were very impressed with the level of participation, for which we are very 
grateful. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Handy-Rivett 
Acting Headteacher 
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